PTFANEWS

Summer Term 2017: Brilliant bingo, movie nights and Easter eggstravaganza

NEXT PTFA MEETING

Monday 08 May 7.30pm

Bunch of Carrots, Hampton Bishop

Come along and share your views - all welcome. We'd love to see you, but if you can't make it, your class reps can speak on your behalf or email the committee with any ideas or comments.

Coming up

Thursday 11 May RAGS TO RICHES COLLECTION

Bring your clean and good condition clorhes into school at morning drop-off, 8.35-8.50 am

Thursday 25 May QUIZ NIGHT

A fun event - bring your friends along. Drinks & refreshments on the night - look out for posters.

End June/ Early July SUMMER FAMILY EVENT

Fun in the sun (hopefully!) More details to follow.

FANTASTIC FUNDRAISING

Each year we are committed to raising at least £6,000 to cover costs that make Mordiford a great school for our children.

Last tern we raised over £1,500 towards next year's payments - thank you to all the year groups who have organised and helpers who have got involved.

Family Bingo: £610.10

Easter Eggstravaganza: £548.74

'Bad Mom's' Movie Night: £195.00

Poetry Cafe tea & coffee donations: £29.00

Secondhand uniform sales: £89.00

Money raised pays for school trips, transport to swimming lessons, music enrichment, library supplies and much more.

Ways to help

Shop online? Use The Giving Machine and support school for no extra cost:

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/mordifordprimary-school

Outgrown uniform? Donate secondhand uniform to the office. Regular sales every half-term, or contact
Sian Edwards: sianedwards69@yahoo.co.uk

Clothes clear-out: Rags to Riches last year made nearly £600 - do support it if you can.

50/50 club: Win cash and support school at the same time. If you're not yet a member, let us know.

Contact us.

CLASS REPS

- Reception
 Jodie Betteridge:
 jodiebetteridge@hotmail.com
- Yr 1 Toni Chave tcj954j@hotmail.co.uk
- Yr 2
 Sian Edwards & Victoria Oaten sianedwards69@yahoo.co.uk voaten@live.co.uk
- Yr 3
 Julie Homersley & Michelle Storrer:
 juliehomersley@hotmail.co.uk
 michellestorrer@gmail.com
- Yr 4
 Kerry Rowlatt & Carole Wellstead
 kerryrowlatt@yahoo.co.uk
 cwellstead@hotmail.co.uk
- Yr 5Jane Williams:jane@williamsbrothersltd.co.uk
- Yr 6Mel Edwards:melandmartyn@hotmail.com
- Co Chairs Debbie Matthews & Michelle Storrer: <u>debbie.hatfield.matthews@gmail.com</u> <u>michellestorrer@gmail.com</u>
- Vice Chair Jodie Betteridge: jodiebetteridge@hotmail.com
- •Secretary
 Julie Homersley:
 juliehomersley@hotmail.co.uk
- •Treasurer
 Julie Ince: j
 ulieince81@googlemail.com



SPECIAL THANKS TO:

Each year we are lucky to be supported by the local community giving generously to help raise funds. In particular, the PTFA would like to thank the following for their donations of raffle prizes for the Easter Eggstravaganza:

Tesco: £20 discount off Easter eggs

Newbridge Farm Family Park: family entry ticket

Alexander Park: 18 holes of golf for 4 people

Green Man: 2 x wood-wick candles

Miller & Carter Steakhouse: £30 meal voucher

Tiger: various prizes for ping pong game

Castle House Hotel: afternoon tea voucher

Morrisons: 2 big fluffy Easter bunnies

Coffee Cart: £10 voucher

Thanks also to **Wilko**, for a generous donation of seasonal stock which will make next year's Spooky Disco fun, and to all the other supporters of the school who have donated in small ways and large this year.

If you know of any local business who might like to sponsor our events in some way, please do get in touch.